
Public consultation on the review of the Directive on the re-
use of Public Sector Information

  Opening: 19 September 2017



  Closing: 12 December 2017

The European Commission is launching a public consultation to evaluate the implementation of the
Public Sector Information (PSI) Directive. The Commission seeks views on how to improve accessibility
and re-use of public and publicly funded data, and also considers access to and use of privately held
data of public interest.

Go to the consultation
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